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Comments: I am in support of this bike trail as it is proposed; although, I would have loved to see a harder

surface to help deal with road bikers along 133. I like that this trail follows the highway and will utilize an existing

trail to the top of McClure Pass. 

 

I am very much in support of planning for the future growth of this valley by giving people a place to go and

something to do. I also support the hope that this trail will pull people away from more delicate lands as well as

protecting our elk herd and other wildlife. I am also in support of the winter close (even though I'd love to use the

trail in the winter) to potentially protect the wildlife and delicate calving grounds. 


